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Hi Commissioners,    Sorry for the late contribution.     I should have highlighted the Plains
Wanderer is not just a unique species but also unique genius of bird.    

There appears to be some NSW government work underway for conservation of the Plains
Wanderer.     I defer to the work highlighting, feral cat, fox and also rabbits contribute to
the declining population.     As such rabbit populations should also be managed over the
Pottinger Wind Farm foot print.

Please find attached 

“BRINGING PLAINS-WANDERERS
BACK FROM THE BRINK”
https://www.lls.nsw.gov.au/regions/riverina/projects-and-programs/bringing-plains-
wanderers-back-from-the-brink

Kind regards,
Ross Johns

Sent from my iPad
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